
    

                         

 

   
 

 

19 May 2017 

Dear Teachers/Parents/Participants, 

Reporting Notification: 

 

4TH “FO GUANG CUP” NATIONAL XIANGQI TOURNAMENT FOR 
PRIMARY/SECONDARY SCHOOL STUDENTS 2017 
 
Thank you very much for your support of “Fo Guang Cup” Xiangqi tournament. 
 
Due to the overwhelming response of this tournament, we would like to reschedule the reporting time 
of the Primary School category.  However, the reporting time of the Secondary School category will 
remain unchanged. 
 
Please find the details of the reporting process as follows: 
 
Category Secondary 1-2, Secondary 3-5 Primary 2 & below, Primary 3-4, Primary 5-6 
Reporting time 8.00am 10.00am 
Registration closing 8.40am 10.40am 
Round 1 9.00am 11.00am 
Date 27 May 2017 
Address 1 Punggol Place, Singapore (828844) 
Reporting venue Basement 1 
Attire School uniform 
Required document Student pass 
 
As the competition venue is fully air-conditioned, please bring along adequate clothing for keeping 
warm. 
 
Should there be any unforeseen circumstances on the actual day of the tournament, you may call Ms 
Jenny Chew at 96342056. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 

Ven Jue Cheng 
Abbess  
Fo Guang Shan (Singapore) 
 
 
 

1 Punggol Place, Singapore 828844    Tel: (65) 6411 0590    Fax: (65) 6411 0599     Email: admin@blia.sg 

新加坡佛光山 
国际佛光会新加坡协会 
Fo Guang Shan (Singapore) 

Buddha’s Light Association (Singapore) 


